Dr. Richmond requested the following information regarding agenda item AC3-Funding for the Center for Creative Education Project Leap through Arts Partnerships:

Request:    Which ones are not title one schools?

                     How are they chosen?

                     If other schools have funds available, can they participate?

Question: Which ones are not Title I schools?
Response:  The following schools are not Title I Schools and are a part of the Center for Creative Education Project Leap through Arts partnerships:

Jupiter Farms Elementary 

Royal Palm School 

JFK Charter 

Sago Palm 

Wellington Elementary 

Palm Beach Gardens Elementary 

Poinciana Elementary 

Whispering Pines Elementary 

Question: How are they chosen?
Response:

Schools that are Title I schools are given priority, but the Center for Creative Education offers its services to all schools that are interested. If principals are interested in implementing a partnership with the Center for Creative Education, a dialogue then begins, whereas the CCE and the school would collaborate to assess the needs of the school and together a plan is drafted. No specific criterion is presently in place, but is being drafted within the next year, which is part of the Comprehensive Arts Education Plan. 
 

Question: If other schools have funds available, can they participate?
Response:

Schools do not have to pay anything; funding is covered by the contract for any school that would like to participate regardless of Title I status. 
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